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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

In these unprecedented times, we understand that many families financial 

circumstances have changed. Hopefully this may just be temporary, but we wanted to 

make you aware that even though schools are closed you are still able to apply for Free 

School Meals. 

 

The criteria for eligibility is:  
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In order to make a claim please follow the link: 

 

CLAIRE CAN YOU ADD THE LINK HERE.  

 

If you need any support in making this claim we can help you with it. If you need 

support please email kbrewster@wansbeck.hull.sch.uk and she will contact you in order 

to help you make your claim.  

 

At present you will receive a £15 weekly food voucher to spend until the school 

reopens and we can provide meals once again. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

 

Sam Bullen 

Headteacher 
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